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Dear Black River Troop and Crew Leaders,
Attached is the Klondike registration and information package.  All registrations will be done online at https://ppbsa.doubleknot.com/event/2750021
As you know, this has been and continues to be an interesting year.  Because of restrictions in place, we are doing the next Klondike as a one-day event at Winnebago Scout Reservation on January 30, 2021.  We’ll hopefully be back to our traditional 3-day event at Trexler in January 2022.
Under the state regulations currently in place, we are limited to a total of 150 people.  In order to ensure smooth operating stations as well as youth protection and health and safety compliance, this will need to be 100 youth and 50 adults.  Once this registration has been reached, we will close down the registration site and begin a waiting list if there are cancellations or the limit is increased.
Also, because of recent changes in both state and BSA requirements, we will not be able to allow units to camp at Winnebago Scout Reservation the weekend of the Klondike.  On weekends when there are no district or council events, both Winnebago Scout Reservation and Mt. Allamuchy Scout Reservation are currently open for family camping.  If your unit is interested in family camping, check the council’s camping website for more information and reservation instructions at https://ppcbsa.org/camping/.
The medical and check-in requirements continue to change.  We anticipate updated instructions being sent out to the registered contact about 2 weeks before the event.  Please note that we are required to obtain complete rosters with contact information of everyone in attendance before the event, so walk-in registrations (and changes) will not be allowed.
We look forward to helping your unit to have a great event even in these interesting times.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact any of our committee.
THANKS AGAIN FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
Howard I. Gordon, Klondike Administrative Chair,  higesq@optonline.net   (973) 452-1244
Larry Gersten – Klondike Program Chair,  larry@gersten.net  (973) 898-1188
David Curtis – Black River District Chair (and usually Klondike Chef Extraordinaire!) drcurtis@optonline.net   (201) 874-3742
Marc Maratea – Black River District Executive,  marc.maratea@scouting.org  (973) 765-9322 X240
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